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CREATIVE EVENTS MANAGEMENT AT FALMOUTH 

WELCOME TO BA(HONS) CREATIVE EVENTS MANAGEMENT AT FALMOUTH. 

Your offer 
Please remember that if you have been made a conditional offer to study at Falmouth, 
your place is subject to meeting those conditions. Conditional means that we are 
waiting to receive your results, or some more information, before your place is 
finalised.  You can see any conditions in UCAS Track. If you have any questions, please 
contact Cyd Roberts on 01326 213783 or cyd.roberts@falmouth.ac.uk 
 
First week of term 
Your first day of attendance will be Monday 14 September 2015. Please report to 
Studio B in the Performance Centre, Penryn Campus for a welcome talk at 11am. 
 
Blessed with some of the most beautiful countryside in the British Isles and 
surrounded by the ocean, Cornwall is a wonderful place to live and to learn. It is also a 
culturally rich area which plays host to a wide range of fantastic creative events. 
Falmouth itself is a bustling, cosmopolitan town packed with character and the Penryn 
Campus offers all the services you would expect of an established, yet innovative, 
institution.  
 
During your first week here, you'll be introduced to your course tutors, fellow students 
and the wide range of staff, services and facilities available to support your period of 
study. You will also receive a BA(Hons) Creative Events Management handbook, which 
will clearly outline the syllabus, structure, aims and objectives. 
 
MyTimetable 
https://mytimetable.falmouth.ac.uk/ available from 1 September 2015. 
  
This is the link to MyTimetable, your online academic calendar which shows all 
scheduled learning activities and your course timetable. It will be available from 1 
September 2015, however, timetables can be subject to change. To keep up to date, 
we recommend that you export the feed to your chosen device (mobile, tablet, laptop 
or desktop). An induction will be offered on the use of MyTimetable during freshers' 
week. Students will have access to their individual student timetables, where 
appropriate, once they have completed their online enrolment and IT induction. 
  
During the next few weeks you will be emailed important information for new 
students. If you will be away, please ask someone else to check your emails regularly 
and reply on your behalf.  
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If you have any queries or problems, please do not hesitate to contact me.  I look 
forward to you joining us in September. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Matt Kirby 
Senior Lecturer and Course Coordinator 
BA(Hons) Creative Events Management 
 
Falmouth University 
Penryn Campus, Penryn, Cornwall TR10 9FE 
 
matt.kirby@falmouth.ac.uk 
 
www.falmouth.ac.uk 
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